
11thMarch 2024

Scholastic Book Fair - Wednesday 20thMarch toMonday 25thMarch

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to announce that we have the Scholastic Book Fair returning to
Fulbridge Academy next week betweenWednesday 20thMarch andMonday 25th
March.

All classes will have the opportunity to visit the fair and purchase books/stationery
during the school day. Please find a timetable on the next page which lists the day your
child's class will be visiting the fair.
The Book Fair will also be open for everyone to visit after school fromWednesday 20th
March to Monday 25th March, 3.15pm to 3.45pm (Friday 2.05pm - 2.30pm). Cash
payments can be made and there will also be a facility to scan a barcode for online
payments.

The Book Fair will be based in The Lodge and can be accessed through the double
doors of the Lodge to the right of the 3G Football pitch.
Books are priced from £5.00 and stationery from £1.00. Children can bring their
money into school on the day they will be visiting with their class in a named envelope.

Thank you for your continued support towards your child’s learning and we hope you
enjoy the Book Fair.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Angier andMiss Barnes
Vice Principals




